## USPS Educational Fund POLICY

Beginning 1 May 2019, and hence forth, it is the POLICY of the USPS Educational Fund that all donations, whether they be memorials, honoraria, unspecified, or made toward Honor Roll status, will be credited toward the Honor Roll status of the donor's parent squadron, if such exists, unless otherwise directed by the donor.

If the donation comes from a USPS squadron, it will be credited toward that squadron's current Honor Roll status, unless otherwise directed. If the donation comes from a dissolving squadron, credit will go to the dissolving squadron. All other donations, not specifically directed, will become assets of the USPS Educational Fund.

Further, the last day for donation arrival to count for current year Honor Roll credit will be 30 November.

By the Trustees, 31 March 2019,

Alan Wentworth, SN

Chairperson, USPS Educational Fund